
 

The Westborough Recreation Department has postponed or cancelled all events and activities 

until further notice. Details of specific program information have been emailed directly to 

participants. Additionally, all playgrounds, ball fields, tennis, pickleball, and basketball 

courts are closed. 

If you are expecting a refund please allow extra time (3-4 weeks) due to limited staff. If you are 

expecting a refund and have not received it within 4 weeks of program cancellation please call 

us, 508-366-3066 or e-mail us at westbororec@town.westborough.ma.us 

There have not been any decisions made about summer programming yet. Registration for 

these programs is still open. Once we have more information about summer programs we will 

communicate that out.  

We are all working remotely Monday-Thursday 8am-5pm and Fridays until 12pm. Please feel 

free to reach out to us either by phone or e-mail with any questions or concerns. You can expect 

a typical response time for all customer service inquiries.  

 The department can be contacted through the main line at 508-366-3066. 
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